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Digital Arts Technology Academy

Cathedral City High School • Guillermo Chavez, Principal

April 15, 2011

Dear Student and Parent/Guardian:

Congratulations!  After a careful selection process, we are happy to inform you that you have been accepted into Cathedral City High School’s Digital Arts Technology Academy (DATA) for the 2011-2012 school year.

There will be a mandatory meeting of all DATA students and parents/guardians on Tuesday, May 17, 2011 in Room 706 at 7pm. At this time, we will present an overview of the program and discuss media mentorships, media internships, field trips, Parent Advisory Committee and general information about the opportunities provided by our California Partnership Academy Grant.

Summer school is not required for DATA.  However, if your counselor is recommending certain summer school classes, please sign up for that program.  

Your DATA counselor, Mrs. Deborah Applebaum, will enroll you in your DATA courses.  Your academic classes and electives will be selected based on your individual needs and schedules.  If you have any questions or special needs related to your schedule, please feel free to call Mrs. Applebaum at 760-770-0124 or email her at dapplebaum@psusd.us.

Thank you for applying to DATA and we look forward to seeing you on May 17th.

Sincerely,
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Matt Hamilton

DATA Coordinator

mhamilton@psusd.us
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